
Mother’s Day Shop
(Someone Special)

We will be running our popular Mother’s Day shop on Friday 10th March

2023 during school hours. This is an opportunity for children to pick a

beautiful gift for their mum or special person in their life from a great

selection of goodies.

If you would like your child to participate in the Mother’s Day Shop, please

email us at firpsisteadrise@gmail.com so we can make sure their name is on

the list to avoid disappointment.

All gifts are £3.50 each and must be pre-ordered. Payment will need to be

made no later than Monday 6th March, preferably via BACS transfer. If this

is not possible, please send the correct money in with your child in a

sealed  envelope with their name and class on.
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